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Statement from Sheriff Hutchens regarding use of force in Stanton 
 

SANTA ANA, Ca. (October 19, 2018)  - Please see the link below to a video of Orange County Sheriff Sandra 

Hutchens providing a statement regarding the use of force that occurred in Stanton on August 19, 2018. 

No further interviews or details will be provided as this matter is in ongoing litigation in People v. Mohamed 

Zahangir Sayem where the defendant is charged with felony resisting of a peace officer (CPC69). 

Link to Sheriff Hutchens statement- https://youtu.be/cgId9DQ5UTU 
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